
 

NCPNA 

April 28, 2019 

Meeting Site 407 Palomar, Richardson, Texas 

Members Present:  Phyllis Slaughter, John Slaughter, Doug Freeman, Walt Gromadin, Janice Gromadin, 

Caryl Knapp, Vicki Bean, Don Bean, Charles Warner. 

The Minutes dated March 17, 2019 were approved. 

Treasurer Report:  Don Bean reported a balance of 3,754.00 and said that we had 72 paying members. 

There were two bills submitted for the Egg Hunt for a total of 90.00 dollars. 

Since our bank balance has improved a bit there was general agreement that we could increase the 

funding for the 4th of July Parade.  This possibility will be discussed during our next meeting. 

Garage Sale:  The garage sale, tentatively scheduled for May 5 weekend, has historically been lightly 

attended and there is a prediction of bad weather.  We won’t make a decision on this activity until we 

can get a more up to date forecast on the weather. 

4th of July Parade and Picnic:  The board will meet June 15th to plan the Parade and festivities. There was 

some discussion that College Park might join us. We agreed to keep the parade on Rainbow Street. 

Make a donation to our HOA if you wish to add a flag to our celebration.  The flags will be displayed on 

the medians and other visible locations around the neighborhood.   

Membership: Vicki Bean reported a very positive experience as a result of welcoming a new homeowner 

with a housewarming gift basket. 

Guest Speaker: There was a suggestion that we should ask the president of The Duck Creek HOA to 

speak to us.  The Duck Creek HOA is very active and we might get some good ideas on ways to increase 

membership.  

 

Charles Warner, Secretary 
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